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                Tuesday 27th March 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 Easter Revision Homework 

 

Although Homework is not compulsory, we feel that it benefits children greatly to have the opportunity to 

consolidate and extend their learning particularly when they are away from school for long periods. With 

this in mind, please find enclosed some Easter revision work for your child to complete. Additional tasks 

have been set for all children in years 4, 5 and 6. 

 

The following tasks should be completed at your convenience and returned to school for marking on 

Tuesday 17th April 2018. This will be done in class time and therefore, to ensure they are able to join in 

the lesson, they should attempt to complete the tasks set.  

 

The tasks are as follows: 

 

Comprehension 

(Photocopied sheets sent home) 

Pg. 18 -19 

Pg. 24- 25 

Mental Arithmetic 

(Book sent home) 

Section 1 Test 1 (A, B, C), page 4. 

Section 1 Test 2 (A, B, C), page 5 

Spelling 

(Book sent home) 

Pg. 2- 3 Prefixes- trans, bi, tri and semi 

Pg. 8-9 Word Endings- The ‘shus’ sound 

 

 

We thank you for your support and hope you find the tasks useful. Have a fantastic Easter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ms Lisa Bogle 
Headteacher 

 


